COMMUNITY & ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT OFFICE

149 CHURCH STREET - ROOM 32 - CITY HALL - BURLINGTON, VT 05401
(802) BGS-T144 - (802) 865-7024 (FAX)
www.burlingtonvt.gov/cedo

TO: Housing Trust Fund (HTF) Administrative Committee:
Noelle MacKay, Jordan Redell, Selene Colburn
FROM: Todd Rawlings, HTF Staff
DATE: November 25, 2016
RE: FY2017 Housing Trust Fund Awards: Summary and Approval

During the meeting on November 2, 2016 to review requests for funding, the Administrative Committee
for the Burlington Housing Trust Fund approved the following grant awards for FY2017:

PROJECT GRANTS
Burlington Dismas House Sewer Repair $ 12,000
Habitat For Humanity Staniford Duplex $ 50,000
Champlain Housing Trust Cambrian Rise Affordable Apartments $200,000
Cathedral Square Corporation Cambrian Rise Affordable Apartments $117,626
Committee on Temporary Shelter 95 North Avenue $ 25.000
TOTAL PROJECT GRANTS $404,626
CAPACITY FUNDING
Champlain Housing Trust $ 46,500
Committee on Temporary Shelter/Waystation $ 7,500
Committee on Temporary Shelter/Housing Resource Center $ 7,500
HomeShare Vermont $ 7,500
Community & Economic Development Office et al/Fair Housing Americorp $ 11.630
TOTAL CAPACITY GRANTS $ 80,630
CEDO ADMINISTRATION $ 72,146
“TOTAL FY 2017 FUNDING* : $557,402

(*INCLUDES CARRYOVER AND PROGRAM INCOME)

As members of the Housing Trust Fund Administrative Committee, we have reviewed the summary
presented above and find it to be an accurate representation of our allocation decisions of the above-

mentioned meeting.
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